
Skolen på Hannemanns Allé 30/8-2023 

 
 
The school at Hannemanns Alles attendance and order rules. 

 

We respect our values, policies, principles and rules adopted by the school board.  

 

We respect the Ministry of Education's laws for the primary school and the Copenhagen 

Municipality's board statute.  

 

We look after each other:  

• We speak in proper and respectful language to each other outside of school as well. 

Here we are thinking about social media.  

• We respect that all languages can be spoken. We want to learn Danish, with respect for 

everyone's mother tongue.  

• We listen to each other and respect being told NO and STOP.  

• We follow the recommendations of the Health Authorities. Link:  

Anbefalinger om ernæring - Sundhedsstyrelsen  

• We look after each other's things. Personal belongings are brought at your own risk.  

• We only take photos/films of each other when we have been given permission by the 

person(s) we are taking photos/films of. This also applies to parents/adults.  

• We welcome guests/visitors by helping them to the office.  

• we look after each other's safety by ALWAYS having an adult with children in 

classrooms.  

• We take care of the house and its surroundings: We take care of the environment by 

cleaning up and cleaning up after ourselves and each other:  

• We end the day in the basic room by setting up, sweeping and tidying up. As well as 

preparing the premises for KKFO.  

• We sort all our waste.  

• We leave classrooms and common areas in a tidy, swept and cleaned condition when 

we have finished using them – ready for the next users.  

https://www.sst.dk/da/viden/forebyggelse/ernaering/anbefalinger-om-ernaering


• We make sure that the toilet is tidy after use, by wiping up (if there is pee next to it), 

cleaning the toilet with the brush, picking up lost paper from the floor and by not 

throwing rubbish in the toilet.  

• We look after teaching materials and IT equipment.  

• We use books, materials, interactive whiteboards, Ipads and computers for what they 

should be used for.  

 

Decided at School Board meeting 22/8 - 2023 
 


